5 egitim ve bilim emekgileri sendikasi mm

Dear Comrades,

We are greeting all the workers who struggle all over the World! We greet the members of
UCU and their fight against the policies which are not acceptable!

With the most cordial solidarity feelings we are greeting our UCU comrades who are struggling
for free science and free university by not letting their pension be axed!

UCU workers’ struggles are being followed by their Turkish comrades and we would like you to
know that we are the workers feeling the same anxiety and solidarity with you.

You are not alone in your struggle!
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